
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 4 
 
DATE:  October 23, 2015 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Offerors 
RE: North Avenue Complete Streets Project (12th Street to 23rd Street) IFB-4106-15-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. The City would like to remind Contractors that are submitting bids for this solicitation process 
to pay close attention to the DBE (Disadvantaged Business Enterprise) documents, and their 
requirements.  Please be thorough in your review and completion of all forms.  CDOT has 
documented significant delays to projects, including Local Agency projects, due to submitted 
bids not showing or meeting target Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) goals and 
incorrectly documenting Good Faith Efforts. 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


